
Mrs L Salter  Bower Grove School 
Head Teacher  Fant Lane 
  Maidstone 
01622 726773  ME16 8NL 
 

5th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Hopefully the Government roadmap to recovery will continue on track and we are looking forward to opening our doors again 
in the very near future. 
We are also continuing with our fundraising efforts and here are some things you can get involved with as we await social 
distancing coming to an end. 
 
500 Miles Challenge 
Our 500 mile challenge to raise money for a new mini bus. 
500 miles (or 800km) is the distance from Lands End to Bower Grove School via Birmingham.  We will be walking the distance 
at school.  How far can you walk? 
1,000 metres throughout May, June and July would mean you have walked 92km, which is nearly 60 miles!   
Chose a challenge and keep a record of your achievements. 
Can you set yourself a challenge, get sponsorship, walk the challenge and help raise money for our new school minibus. 
 
Pupils are encouraged to join our 500 Miles Challenge.  Walking can be done at home or in school during Form Time week 
beginning 17th May.  Once walks are completed pupils can submit the distances on the online form or bring in the information 
with the sponsorship money. These submissions will be displayed on the map until we reach school “500 miles”. Whoever 
submits the distance that crosses each 100 mile mark will get a small prize.  
 

   
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=eGx4ye70REaBZUExVyNBc-

VWBHjCAj1InO0x5YetbIdURUIyOElQMDM4WUlJOEgwQVM3NUI4WTVZWi4u 

 
Summer Fair 30th June 
We are aiming to hold our Summer Fair on Wednesday 30th June 4.30pm-6.30pm. 
There will be a non uniform day on Friday 25th June and we are requesting the children bring in a bottle.   
Please do not send in items for the fair until requested to do so, but we are hoping to accept contributions soon. 
 
Celebration Day 21st June 
With the roadmap permitting, we are intending for this date to be a celebration day in school.  Children will be encouraged to 
wear red, white and blue.  A range of fun events are being planned. 
 
Sports Day 14th July 
We will be holding our Sports Day on Wednesday 14th July.  Primary pupils will be in the morning and Secondary children in the 
afternoon. 
Parents are most welcome to attend. 
 
Your sincerely, 

 
Mrs L Salter 
Headteacher 
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